DukeE POwWER COMPANY
PO, BOX 33189
CHARLOTTE, NC. 28242

HAL B. TUCKER 11 EPHONE
VIR PRESIDENT 7 7480
B msemdl October 3, 1984 T T

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414

Dear Mr. Denton:

Proposed License Condition 6, Inadvertent Boron Dilution, which was attached
to Facility Operating License NPF-24 for Catawba Unit 1, required that
redundant boron dilution alarms be installed and operable in the Control
Room prior to initial criticality. This is to advise that an independent
a;arm ?as been installed and verified operable for each source range flux
channel.

Very truly yours,
S 45 T

Hal B. Tucker

ROS:s1b

cc: Mr. James P. 0'Reilly, Regional Administrator NRC [ sident Inspector
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Cata oa Nuclear Station
Region II

101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. Jesse L. Riley Palmetto Alliance
Carolina Environmental Study Group 213534 Devine Street
854 Henley Place Columbia, South Carolina 29205

Charlotte, North Carolina 28207

Mr. Robert Guild, Esq.
Attorney-at-Law

P. 0. Box 12097

Charleston, South Carolina 29412
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